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September 10, 2018 

EMAIL AND RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
OEB Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2017-0127 & EB-2017-0128 – DSM Mid-Term Review 

We write on behalf of Union Gas Limited and Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc., further to the 
discussions that took place at the stakeholder session on September 5 and 6 regarding the 
process for final submissions. 

Union and EGD request that a two-round process be adopted such that submissions by both 
utilities, Board Staff and interested parties would be made on September 28, followed by 
responding submissions by all parties on October 12. This would ensure procedural fairness, as 
all parties would be able to respond to the substantive proposals made by the other parties.  

Yours truly,

Original signed by  

Myriam Seers 

MS/lt 

cc: Dennis O’Leary 
Craig Fernandes 
All Interested Parties 


